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In Conversation with Mike and Lisa Callagy
We are delighted to feature Mike and Lisa Callagy for this month’s alumni spotlight. Mike and Lisa
were born and raised in the Bay Area: Mike grew up right here in the Belmont, and Lisa in Menlo
Park. They attended private Catholic High Schools, Serra and Notre Dame Belmont respectively,
before starting undergraduate school at then-College of Notre Dame (CND) in the early-80s. Mike
and Lisa also earned their master’s degrees at NDNU as well. 

We hope you enjoy reading this article as much as we did talking with this remarkable couple!

Tell us more about why you chose then-CND.

Mike: I grew up here in  Belmont, about four or five
blocks from CND. In high school, I wasn’t very
academically focused, but I was very much into
basketball. I knew I wanted to stay in this area and
play hoops. CND was the perfect place for me, and
I’m so glad I chose it. I went to Catholic school my
whole life, so it was a natural transition for me. It
was the absolute best decision I ever made
because I truly found my academic footing there. I
had countless professors that inspired, guided, and
believed in me. 

Lisa’s story is much more interesting than mine.
She finished high school at 16 and started taking
classes at Foothill College. A year later, she was a
sophomore at CND at the ripe old age of 17. Lisa
was very connected to CND before ever attending.
She went to the high school right next door, her
mother often taught classes at the University, and
her stepfather was the Chief Financial Officer at the
time. It was just the right place for both of us. 

How did you two meet?

Lisa: We met in our sophomore year in college. A friend and I attended a CPR class that Mike
was teaching and later that week, I had a dream that Mike and I got married! Mike and I went our
separate ways for little bit since we were in different undergraduate programs, him in History and
me in Business Administration. Our first date was several months later, at a movie theater in
Foster City. In fact, it’s just three blocks away from where we live today. We saw a movie that
was required for a course I was taking. While we didn’t share many classes together, we made it
work. 

Read more >>>

https://www.ndnu.edu/giving/
https://www.ndnu.edu/callagy
http://www.constantcontact.com/landing1/vr/home?cc=nge&utm_campaign=nge&rmc=VF21_CPE&utm_medium=VF21_CPE&utm_source=viral&nav=7d2e4c13-89b0-45db-81cc-d6bddfb31c1d


Recap of Our Annual Donor-Scholar Reception

NDNU endowed scholarship donors and student recipients came
together earlier this month for a special reception in their honor.
This annual event is an opportunity for students to meet, thank, and
build a rapport with those individuals whose financial contributions
help support their NDNU journey.

The program included an opening prayer, an NDNU update from
President Beth Martin, and remarks by Giselle Parry, donor and
former faculty member. Dr. Parry, Dr. Martin and Sr. Roseanne
Murphy are pictured.

If you are interested in learning more about creating an endowed
scholarship, please contact us at (650) 508-3652.

Vote for NDNU - 2024 Best of San Mateo Area Awards

We're excited to announce that NDNU is a finalist for the
2024 Best of San Mateo Area Awards for Continuing
Education Options. We hope you join us in supporting our
University. Use this link to vote now!

Please vote for NDNU, but also, spread the word to family
and friends to participate as well. You can use the 'vote for
us' badge, if you'd like to place it on your personal emails or
use it to send out communications to your personal networks.

Voting is now open through Sunday, April 14th. We look
forward to your participation. Let's go NDNU!

Clinical Psychology Programs Available Now!

​Join the Clinical Psychology (CP) program, where
seasoned professors who practice what they
teach, are also active professionals, and ensure
you receive practical insights. Their commitment to
flexibility, excellence, and practical learning sets
the stage for your success in the dynamic field of
clinical psychology.

Renowned for their long-standing commitment to
excellence, the CP programs offer, diverse
learning options, online and in-person courses,
and cater to working adults and career changers,
empowering you to thrive at your own pace.

Master's programs include:
- Master of Science in Clinical Psychology (MSCP)
- MSCP/Marriage and Family Therapy
(MSCP/MFT)
- MSCP/Licensed Professional Clinical Counseling
(MSCP/MFT/LPCC)

For more information, contact schoolofpsych@ndnu.edu.

https://sanmateochamber.org/best-of-san-mateo-area/#/gallery/429209375/


Please Support the Next Generation of Leaders
with a Charitable Gift to the NDNU Annual Fund

Please consider supporting Notre Dame de Namur
University with a gift to the NDNU Annual Fund . As
an alum, friend or supporter of our beloved University,
you know first-hand the value of NDNU's educational
program. You can help future generations of students
enjoy the same high quality education with your tax-
deductible gift. Gifts to our Annual Fund support
scholarships, programs, and critical operational
needs. 

Click here to make a secure online gift. Make your
gift now to continue the tradition of giving NDNU
students a transformative education.
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